Lee, Chris

From: Eileen Ciezki <seanski012@gmail.com>

Sent: Monday, June 12, 2023 1:47 PM

To: Lee, Chris

Cc: Mayor; Coggs, Milele; OurFutureMilwaukee@gmail.com

Subject: Milwaukee's Climate and Equity Plan

Dear Mr. Chris Lee:

I fully support the City of Milwaukee Climate and Equity Plan. An area I am particularly interested in is *Waste Reduction* and *Sustainable Consumption*.

No matter how hard residents try, we always have vegetable waste. That makes up more than weekly garbage. I do not see anything in the plan to provide residential food waste pickup. Is there a way to add containers for the weekly pickup of garbage or the regularly scheduled recycling pickup? Extra fees on water bills for all residents/owners/businesses could make this possible, as 24% of the waste stream is food and yard waste. Jobs could certainly be created to make this possible.

Thank you for your work for our city, our children and grandchildren.

Sincerely,

Eileen Ciezki -2660 N. Booth St 53212-414-372-4194